
 

Town of Edgartown 

Selectboard 

January 16, 2024 

3:45 pm 

 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date via Zoom Teleconference. Members present 

were: Arthur Smadbeck, Chairman; and Margaret E. Serpa. Also present was the Town 

Administrator James Hagerty. 

 

At 3:45 pm Mr. Smadbeck opened the meeting.  

 

The Board then approved the Common Victualler License Renewals for Murdick’s Fudge and Dairy 

Queen. 

 

At 4:00 pm Mr. Smadbeck moved to adjourn the Selectboard meeting and hand the Zoom 

over to the Financial Advisory Committee for the scheduled budget hearings. Ms. Serpa 

seconded. The Board did a rollcall vote and all voted Aye.  Unanimous 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________________________       Administrative Assistant 

Margaret E. Serpa, Chairman 

           

___________________________ 

Arthur Smadbeck 

 

__________________________ 

Michael J. Donaroma 

Board of Selectmen 


